

**Minutes of GoBike Meeting 19 January 2021**  
**Web Ex meeting**

	Item	Action
1	<p><b>Welcome, introductions, arrangements for the evening, apologies</b></p> <p><b>Present:</b> Co-Convenors: Thomas Cornwallis (TC)</p> <p><b>Committee members:</b> Patricia Fort (PF), Brenda Lillicrap (BL), Jeremy Stevenson (JS), Alistair McCay (AMcC), John Donnelly (JD), Joel Cooney (JC)</p> <p><b>Members:</b> Tancred Fergus (TF), Caroline Thompson (CT), Derek York DY), Iona Shepherd (IS), Abigail McMillan (AM)</p> <p><b>Apologies:</b> Andrew Watson (AW)</p>	
2a	<p><b>Minutes of previous meeting, matters arising</b></p> <p>Streets for all Glasgow – no meeting yet</p> <p>Minutes accepted.</p>	
3	<p><b>Treasurer's Report</b></p> <p>No January statement</p> <p>£4370 in PayPal</p> <p>Question whether getting value from having SAGE account – cost £60 p.a. but no longer works with PayPal – needs manual import/export</p> <p>JD agrees</p> <p>BL – need structured accounts in case of personnel change</p>	<p>JC to talk to Rob from POP to get advice</p> <p>JD to arrange change signatories at bank</p>
4	<p><b>Co-Convenor Update – Priority for Year</b></p> <p>COP 26</p> <p>Need for volunteers</p> <p>Possibility that COP postponed / goes virtual</p> <p>(IS) COP should be a reason to get more active travel initiatives completed as opposed to previous council / police stopping work on Avenues project so no construction materials can be used in demonstrations.</p> <p>POP planning to do mass ride (Covid allowing) POP on COP</p> <p>TC – Need to keep pressure on councils to keep work done for #spacesforpeople. GCC should make temp works permanent?</p> <p>Celebrate 15 km soft segregated lanes</p> <p>Need for networks to join up</p> <p>TC – could get more posters? Some still up from last year</p> <p>PF – Let's take this forward</p> <p>AMcC – posters at Cop could show maps of area (show cycle lanes real and proposed?)</p> <p>Shared project with other campaign groups – billboard posters</p> <p>TC still have stickers / use socials to call for news members/</p>	<p>TF to ask GCC to go ahead with Avenues project</p>

	<p>results in more chat/social media mentions but few new members  JC – 212 current members /240 including lapsed</p> <p>TC – Scottish Power carry out case study removing ‘Cyclists dismount’ signs at road works – replaced with ‘shared space’ notice – report on success?  Report for other construction firms?</p>	
5	<p><b>Consultations Update</b></p> <p>PF to step down</p> <p>PF met with RMcG/DY/Steph/IS</p> <p>Looking for coordinator and person to send replies/responses to TROs</p> <p>Jim Densham, Cycling UK to write national round-up of consultations</p> <p>Local Digest to continue fortnightly – if coordinator found?</p> <p>PF – to review /QA content while coordinator settles in</p> <p>Request for Andy Preece to report on diversions and conditions of cycle routes?</p> <p>DY – Dennistoun LCN – only 1 out of 5 traffic filters in place</p> <p>Possible calming of reaction as people get used to system</p>	<p>Call for volunteers out on social media and website.</p>
6	<p><b>Campaigns</b></p> <p>PF – invite Sarah Berry (speaker at AGM) back to talk more about campaigning – Online or maybe for a ‘Call to Action’ day – spring/summer</p> <p>IS to take role as lead for campaigns (need to restrict scope of role / assistance from other members expected)</p>	<p>JD to help set up? Work with WCV?</p>
7	<p><b>Web group</b></p> <p>Web site is the public face of organisation – needs to be worked on by more members</p> <p>DY had suggestions and skills</p> <p>Need for admins list on wordpress to be up to date</p> <p>Membermojo members list needs spring clean – get rid of non paid-up members</p> <p>IS can make sure only current members have use of SLACK channel</p> <p>TF – need a document showing current credentials audit?</p> <p>Tia to take over GoBike Twitter from TC</p> <p>Check Facebook admins</p>	<p>JC to review list</p> <p>TC to write credential audit doc</p>
8	<p><b>Streets for All Glasgow</b></p> <p>AW not at meeting</p>	
9	<p><b>New Committee Members</b></p> <p>Tancred (TF)</p> <p>Iona (IS)</p> <p>Abigail McMillan (AM) to be co-convenor with help from TC</p> <p>Caroline (CT) to join dependant on other duties (Greens candidate)</p>	

10	<b>AOB</b> TC applied for role as East Ren Spaces for People officer May have to leave meetings if conflict of interest?	
	<b>Next committee meeting – 9 March 2021</b>	